


The extant development for 3 no. holiday lodges was approved full planning permission in
January this year (2022), under Application No 21/02210/FUL. The purpose of this current
submission is to present amended application drawings with respect of the proposed layout,
scale and appearance of the holiday lodges.

The lodges design and specification (please see enclosed) is to a very high and bespoke
standard that would bring prestige to Woodlands Livery as a destination close to Newark. The
lodges now include facilities such as games room, home cinema as well as separate kitchen
and living facilities for accommodating and entertaining larger groups. The lodges, which look
out onto open fields and are surrounded by established woodland, purposefully provide a
unique selling point that its current competition would not be able to easily match. This
development proposal is not intended to be a standard offering; our client landowner is
seeking to create a unique customer experience that can’t be rivalled or replicated elsewhere
easily. Destination holidays, leisure combined with UK based holiday breaks are forecast to
grow significantly over the coming years and our client is seeking to create a successful lodge
experience that complements and works closely with existing operations at Woodlands Livery.

Our submission remains that the proposal represents a fantastic opportunity for the district
to promote new tourism in the countryside. It has been demonstrated that the proposal would
contribute to much needed overnight accommodation close to the Newark Urban Area and
the use proposed is in principle acceptable under the provisions of adopted Policy DM8. This
and the wider economic benefits of the proposal continue to be strong factors in favour of the
development.

We would highlight the Local Enterprise Partnership D2N2’s Accommodation Strategy Report
2017 which identifies that there is a shortage of holiday lodge accommodation across
Nottinghamshire and a lack of other forms of self-catering accommodation specifically in and
around Newark. The D2N2 Visitor Accommodation Strategy further identifies there is
significant interest in, and market potential for, all forms of non-serviced accommodation
including holiday lodges. Further, there is the Council’s Destination Management Plan 2018
which identifies the visitor economy to be a core contributor to the economic wellbeing of
Newark given the known correlation between increased spending and overnight stays.






